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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 6:13 PM


To: Brian Ellrott; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: approach to restoration for EnvB etc


Hi Brian and Joe,


I thought I'd go ahead and share this "draft approach" document as it is now.


I met with Rosalie and Nancy Munn (my fellow S7C) to talk about it, and we had some good conversation.


Through it, I added a "I&S" section, so it goes through how each section would approach their conservation


measures (restoration actions).


Let me know any thoughts (feel free to offer edits, etc).


I also sent to Garwin and hoping to talk with him tomorrow.


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
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